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I strongly oppose HB3390 due to the fact it will lead to the ban of trapping and fur 

harvesting which will lead to overpopulation and the demise of fur bearing animals. 

California is witnessing this right now through conflicts with mountain lions and 

coyotes attacking people and killings pets in suburbs.  It's not their fault, it's lack of 

management and laws preventing management of these animals.  

Thank you 


